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  NEWS & REMINDERS 
 

 
Neurodiversity and Autism Awareness Month 
Understanding neurodiversity, Rollins supports autism research with feet on the ground 

 
Rollins WPI recognizes that the world is rich in 
diversity. We also recognize that to cultivate a 
truly inclusive culture, we must bring 
awareness to our differences. This includes 
neurodiversity.  A Harvard University report 
defines neurodiversity as the idea that people 
experience and interact with the world around 
them in many different ways.  Neurodiversity 
supports the idea that there is no one "right" 
way of thinking, learning, and behaving, 
and differences are not viewed as deficits.  

For the past six years, Western Pest team 
members and ASD Awareness 

Champions, Frank Giovannucci, Todd Henches and Patrick Porcella join Spectrum360 at 
Verona Park in Essex County, NJ for the annual Walk for a Lifetime Autism Awareness event. This 
year, the walk takes place on Sunday June 4th, and Western Pest is a key sponsor.   

Read the full article. 

 
 
 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frollins.pmail5.com%2FRollinsInternalCommunications%2Fdefault.aspx%3Fpage%3DP-iv2o6_N0qXCn5PzyLkXA%26ref_id%3DloQUMTnsIkC73_mxFdXh_w&data=05%7C01%7Cswilliam%40orkin.com%7Cea8154a8f95f4388fedc08db410ed355%7C00fc52ff64ed4568913613fe046f4b40%7C0%7C0%7C638175304161463246%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DLvBMGwYG%2FtXLW21DJmb8RdbCngVTQPPHRmYHk6tzQw%3D&reserved=0

